
Evening services 
from Marylebone 
9th – 20th July

Important customer information

The following services to Oxford Parkway will be much busier 
from Monday 9th – Friday 20th July, because of track 
improvement work and Oxford Parkway being the only rail 
alternative open near Oxford to get to London: 

1650 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway (passengers for High 
Wycombe and Princes Risborough may wish to board an alternative service 
which does not terminate at Oxford Parkway)

1718 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway 
(this service only calls at Bicester Village and Oxford Parkway and will be 
very busy). 

1750 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway 
(passengers for High Wycombe and Princes Risborough may wish to board 
an alternative service, which does not terminate at Oxford Parkway)

1818 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway 
(passengers for Haddenham & Thame Parkway may wish to board an 
alternative service, which does not terminate at Oxford Parkway).

1850 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway 
(passengers for High Wycombe and Princes Risborough may wish to board 
an alternative service, which does not terminate at Oxford Parkway)

1921 London Marylebone to Oxford Parkway 
(passengers for High Wycombe and Haddenham & Thame Parkway may 
wish to board an alternative service, which does not terminate at Oxford 
Parkway)

If you need to take these services, we would advise that you 
arrive in good time and use the whole length of the train. 

For the latest information, check the Latest News and Special 
Timetables sections at www.chilternrailways.co.uk


